
Sussex Police 

Horsham Neighbourhood Policing Team 

Bogus Trader Alert 

We have been notified of a bogus trader operating within the district who recently attended a property in Storrington. The 
man is operating under the name 'Quality Grinding Service'.  

Please click here to see the flyer that was left at the property in Storrington. 

The telephone number on the flyer is not recognised when dialled and does not connect. The man's work has been described 

as being of a poor quality. Horsham Neighbourhood Policing Team are concerned that this bogus trader maybe using his 
grinding services as an opportunity to look at peoples properties, sheds and outbuildings. 

Please do not trade with this person and report any interactions with him, his description and any vehicle details to us via 

telephone on 101, via e-mail to 101@sussex.pnn.police.uk or online at www.sussex.police.uk/help-centre/report-

something-online  
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